
 
Brethren, 

Happy Spring from Stephenson Lodge.  We can finally say goodbye to another winter and look forward to being 
outside, enjoying nice sunny days. 

I learned from Past Master Keith Thompson that our old riding mower can no longer be repaired, so if anyone 
knows of a used riding mower for sale, we would love to procure one. 

 
Annual Spring Dinner 

On April 19th, the Brothers of Stephenson Lodge hosted a covered-dish dinner before our regular 
communication.  We served approximately 50 brothers from nearby Lodges including Grand Master Vourvoulas and 
the Grand Line of Maryland.  Although we did our best to keep things "secret", the purpose of the evening was to make 
two visiting Brothers honorary members of Stephenson Lodge. 

By all accounts, Brothers G. Richard Wilmouth, P.M. of Esdraelon Lodge and Bill G. Richard, P.M., D.G.L. of 
Mt. Ararat were completely surprised by this honor and this made the evening all the more fun, seeing the expressions 

on their faces when they were introduced for their honorary awards. 
We had a splendid dinner followed by a night of Stephenson 

hospitality.  If you missed it, you missed a great event. 
We will be busy this May as we will be voting on plural membership 

of Brother Gianni Migliaccio of Naval Lodge No. 4, F.A.A.M.  In 
addition, we will be voting on the Entered Apprentice catechism of 
Brother Aaron Smith and the Fellowcraft catechism of Brother Tony 
Collini.  Be sure to attend these important events. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Strawberry Night 
Our only meeting in June will feature our Annual Strawberry Night before our Lodge goes dark for summer.  Be 

sure to bring your family and friends (especially those interested in becoming a Mason) to the Lodge on June 7th. We 
are looking forward to seeing you there. 
 

Fraternally, 
Carl Lee, Worshipful Master, 2017 

 


